Good Morning Comrades

Attached is the MSRB Monthly District Comparison Report for the month of
April 2021.

Although this is being sent out earlier than normal, with just a month to go
in our year #8 program, I wanted to let everyone know how we are doing
regarding submissions for our Volume V111 that is scheduled to be published
in early October.

You will note in the attached report, that to date we have received a total
of 638 submissions for publication in our Volume V111. This, along with the
36 submissions left over from year #7, gives us a grand total of 674
submissions that we have available to date for publication in October.

I would like to congratulate all Branches and everyone that has been
involved in continuing to promote our Military Service Recognition Book
Program during our COVID-19 pandemic. This of course includes the work of
our two Provincial Coordinators Carolyn McCaul and Mary Ann Goheen. I
realize that it has not been easy under the conditions with which our
Branches have had to operate over this past year. So, I appreciate the
effort that has been put forward by everyone involved with the number of
submissions received to date for our next book.

With just a month left now in year #8 of our program, I again would ask that
everyone gives a little extra effort in compiling submissions and getting
them sent to our two Provincial Coordinators. In order to meet our year #8
deadline, they should be in the mail and sent to Carolyn or Mary Ann no
later than May 20, 2021. I ask that you pass this information on to your
Branches seeking their support. Remember, we publish our submissions on a
first come first serve basis, so the sooner Branches get their submissions
into us, the sooner they get published.

Financially, we continue to be doing extremely well. In fact, this should
turn out to be our best year yet since we first introduced our program back
in 2013.The total profits we have received to date during year #8 to date is
in the amount of $193,694.96 which is $23,097.15 more than we had received
at the same time last year and still does not include our net profits for
the month of April or May. So we should surpass our year #6 total of
$202,899.57 which has been the highest net income year to date.  This I feel
is amazing considering our COVID-19 pandemic throughout this past year. I
believe that the sales team atFenety Marketing has been doing an outstanding
job with their sales efforts.

Once again, a big thank you to all of you for being involved in our program
and making it the success that it has been to date. Your support and
dedication is truly appreciated. And although we are faced with our current
COVID-19 pandemic, I ask that we continue to promote the program through a
concentrated effort during the final month of year #8 of our program.
